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Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

29 
No School–  
Memorial Day 
 

30 
Staff vs 8th graders

-Volleyball 
Ice Cream Day 

31 
Grad Practice-8:45 
8th Grade Gradua-
tion-6:00 

1 
Play Day 
Last Day of School 
Early out-1:30 

2 
 

     

The end of the school year is near and that 

means events are too.  Two of our main events 

are Play Day and Ice Cream Day.  Volunteers 

are needed!  If you are able to help with scoop-

ing ice-cream on Tuesday,  May 30th, and/or 

help with play day on Thursday, June 1st, 

please call Valerie at 582-2843 ext. 100.   

Kit Carson’s next Board Meeting will be held 

on Wednesday, June 7th at 6:00p.m. in room 

31.  All are welcome to attend.  

Board Meeting 

Upcoming Fieldtrips 

May 25: 8th grade trip to Southern California– 

5:00a.m. 

May 26th: 8th graders return 

Kindergarten, 1st and 7th 

Grade Medical Reminders Yearbooks are on sale.  Selling fast!  Pre-sale 

only, $20.00 each.   

Volunteers Needed 

Yearbooks on Sale 

No School 

May 29: Memorial Day 

Local Control 

Accountability  

Plan (LCAP) 

Draft 

Kit Carson’s LCAP is avail-

able for perusal.  Physical 

copies are available in the 

district office.  The plan may 

also be accessed on the front 

page of the school website at 

www.kitcarsonschool.com 

Lunch & Latchkey account balances need to be 

paid  in full.  Library books need to be turned in.  

Balance notices have gone home.  If you have not 

received a notice, please contact the office at 582-

2843 ext. 100.  Report cards and/or diplomas will 

be held if accounts are not cleared. 

Lunch, Latchkey & Library Ac-

counts 

A Reminder that all 2016-2017 incoming kinder-

garteners need to have a dental exam completed.  

All incoming 1st graders will need a physical 

completed, and 7th graders the Tdap vaccine.   

 

You may collect dental and physical exam forms 

in the office.   

 

Please make an appointment now.  Students will 

not be put in a class and may not start school in 

August if we do not receive the necessary docu-

mentation.  Please bring any documentation to 

Valerie in the office as soon as possible.   

Our  Annual Play Day is on Wednesday, June 

1st.  Please make sure your student does not 

wear a white shirt and they bring an extra set of 

clothes just in case.  There will be a water game 

and students will not be allowed to use the 

phone for change of clothing. 

Volunteers are needed.  Please contact Valerie 

in the office at (559) 582-2843  ext. 100 

Play Day 


